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Program Activities 

Praxis II Update for Upper-Level Students 

When you receive your score report after taking and passing the Praxis II, 
please print out your score report and leave a copy in Dr. Bray's mailbox to 
be filed, even if you had your scores sent to UConn.  
 
CBER Graduate Research Symposium  

Save the date for Friday, May 12th, 8:30-1:30 pm. The topic is Current 
Opportunities and Challenges to the Field of Education and will speakers 
including U.S. Senator Chris Murphy and Catherine Holahan, Education 
Counsel.  
 

Resources 
APA Membership 

Division 16 (School Psychology) http://apadivision16.org/membership/ of 
the American Psychological Association is currently offering special 
enrollment rates for new members in 2017 ($5 for students and 
International Affiliates, $20 for Members, Associate Members, and 
Professional Affiliates).  

 

Students and professors are eligible for membership.  
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Getting the Most out of NASP 

The SSSP Early Career has a new blog post  Dr. Leandra Parris, Work 
Hard, Play Hard, Be Mindful: Getting the Most Out of NASP as an Early 
Career Professional. This is a great read for anyone attending NASP! 
 

  
NASP- Thriving in Graduate School 

The NASP Jan/Feb issue of Communiqué has a good article on thriving in 
graduate school. If you are a NASP member, click here to read it! The link 
does not work for non-NASP members.  
 
 
Volunteer Opportunities 
Summer Camp for Children with Muscular Dystrophy 
 
The Muscular Dystrophy Association (MDA) is having a week-long summer 
camp for 6-17 year-old children who live with Muscular Dystrophy or other 
neuromuscular diseases at no cost to their families. The camp is in Hebron, 
CT. They are looking for counselors who will get 140 volunteer hours and 
possible recommendation opportunities.  
 

If interested, please contact Nicole Ginfoli at nginolfi@mdausa.org.  
A flyer is also attached. 
 
 
 
Internship Opportunities  
 
East Hartford Public Schools 
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East Hartford is looking for an intern for the 2017-2018 school year. If 
interested, please contact Dr. Scott Edington (school psychology 
supervisor) at edington.s@easthartford.org 
 
 
 
 

Have a great week! 
 

 
 
 
 
 


